
 

Cancellation of Freshman Orientation Programs (as of Apr. 7) 
(Changes related to Hibikino Campus Graduate Students) 
 
Because of the government’s declaration of State of Emergency, all orientation 
programs originally scheduled between Apr 8th and Apr 21st are cancelled. 
The University will provide more information about these cancelled programs on around Apr 
10th. 
 
[Events cancelled] 
- Course faculty’s greetings and guidance on academic affairs (originally scheduled on Apr 

10th , 13rd, or 14th, depending on the course of the graduate programs) 
- Japanese language placement test for international students (originally scheduled on Apr. 

20th) 
  

[Events postponed] 
- Annual health checkups (originally scheduled between Apr 22nd and 24th )➡postponed 
When rescheduled, detailes will be posted on the University’s website or portal site. 
 
Please continue to check the University’s website, portal site, and e-mails every day after 
5pm. 
 
 
 


